Summer Social on the Oval

Although the day started off with some wet weather, by the time we opened the doors to
the cricket pavilion, the rain had stopped and we were able to move all of the tables
outside, to welcome around 60 people, including quite a few younger guests! There was a
wonderful selection of cakes & bakes on offer, as well as ice lollies and our ‘pop-up’
Pimms Bar, which proved to be a great success!
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We were absolutely delighted to welcome so many villagers and it was wonderful to see
everyone enjoying themselves, chatting with old friends, making new friends, showing the
community spirit and friendship, that is the heart of our village.

A huge thank you to everyone involved in organising
this event, making the delicious cakes & bakes and
helping out on the day. But most of all, thank you so
much to everyone who came along to support our
Summer Social. Your generous donations, along
with the sales of very popular Pimms, enabled us to
donate just over £350 to the Rutland Foodbank,
that supports many clients in and around the
Rutland area with food parcels.

We were lucky enough to have two of the Foodbank team attend our event, where they
chatted with villagers and shared information about the work they do. Again, thank you so
much to everyone for supporting our event and helping to raise much needed funds for
this very worthy cause!



